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        Christmas & New Year Opening Times     





Park View Surgery will be closed on Wednesday 25th December and Thursday 26th December. We will re-open on Friday 27th December at 8am. Park View Surgery will also be closed on Wednesday 1st January and re-open on Thursday 2nd January at 8am. 

Out of hours GP appointments are available over the Christmas holidays please see below details: 


	
	Enhanced Access (Out of Hours)

	Monday 23rd December 2024
	18:30 – 20:30 (Lane Ends Surgery) 


	Tuesday 24th December 2024
	18:30 – 20:30 (Penwortham St Marys Health Centre)


	Wednesday 25th December 2024	

	CLOSED

	Thursday 26th December 2024


	9:00 – 11:00 (Cottam Lane Surgery)


	Friday 27th December 2024
	18:30 – 20:30 (Penwortham St Marys Health Centre)


	Saturday 28th December 2024
	9:00 – 17:00 (Penwortham St Marys Health Centre, Cottam Lane Surgery, Broadway Surgery or Kingsfold Medical Centre


	Sunday 29th December 2024
	9:00 – 12:00 (Briarwood Medical Centre, Park View Surgery or Gutteridge Medical Centre- Dr Alis Surgery)


	Monday 30th December 2024
	18:30 – 20:30 (Lane Ends Surgery)


	Tuesday 31st December 2024	
	18:30 – 20:30 (Penwortham St Marys Health Centre)


	Wednesday 1st January 2025
	9:00 – 11:00 (Broadway Surgery)


	Thursday 2nd January 2025
	18:30 – 20:30 (Cottam Lane Surgery)


	Friday 3rd January 2025

	18:30 – 20:30 (Penwortham St Marys Health Centre
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